
From: Martinez, Beth H -FS
To: Wilkinson, Kathryn K -FS
Subject: Fwd: Winter access to public lands
Date: Wednesday, October 10, 2018 5:49:37 PM

Please see note below.

Thank you!

Beth

Sent from my iPad

Begin forwarded message:

From: Dereck Houge <dereckhouge@gmail.com>
Date: October 10, 2018 at 5:05:14 PM PDT
To: bethmartinez@fs.fed.us
Subject: Winter access to public lands 

Please keep our public lands open for over snow vehicles! Snowmobiling is my
favorite thing to do and it is what I love!
Thanks,

Dereck Houge 
28392 Redhead Dr 
Underwood, MN 56586

701-205-6287

Sent from my iPhone
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